
Subject: Re: RFK School Park
From: Wilshire Center BID
Date: 02/29/2016 03:25 PM
To: Ryan Allen
CC: "john@peopleforparks.org" <john@peopleforparks.org>

Hi Ryan,

Thank you for the introduction. I am available to meet on Monday at 10AM or 3PM, and on Wednesday at 10AM.

Let me know if any of those times work for you guys.

Thank you,
Mike Russell
Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com
www.wilshirecenter.com
facebook.com/wilshirecenter
213-487-7003
3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010

On Feb 29, 2016, at 3:01 PM, Ryan Allen <rallen@kyccla.org> wrote:

Good Afternoon Everyone,
 
Mike, I would like to introduce you to John Guevara with People For Parks, the non-profit organization working to get 
schools opened up all over Los Angeles.  Most recently they have opened Berendo MS and Leo Politi ES for 4 hours on 
Saturday’s.
 
John,  Mike Russell runs the Wilshire Center Business Improvement District, and is connected with all the businesses in 
the area.  He loves the idea of opening up the school and he’s willing to help fundraise with the local business community.
 
I was wondering if you all have time to meet perhaps next Monday or Wednesday to go over what it takes to open up the 
school?
 
Please let me know if that sounds good to everyone.
 
Thank you, 
 
 

Ryan Allen
Environmental Services Manager
ISA Certified Arborist WE-10316A
T: (213) 365-7400 Ext. 5401   E: rallen@kyccla.org
1319 W. Pico Blvd. 
Los Angeles, CA 90015
www.kyccla.org
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